
Just to keep you updated regarding Bracknell Forest Library Service during lockdown. 
 
Great news! Bracknell Library will remain open from Thursday 5th November for the following services:  
Select and Collect 
Access to public PCs 
 
We shall also be opening other Libraries next week for “Select and Collect” only, and will update our 
website with further details as soon as we can. 
 
Select & Collect 
Just reserve books from home using the online catalogue or calling the library, wait for us to contact you 
when they become available and then come to the library to collect them, safely bagged and already issued 
to your card. No reservation fees apply for Select and Collect. 
You can collect from Bracknell Library daily between 10am to 4pm.(except Wednesday & Sunday) 
Books can also be returned in the letter box at the entrance of the library. 
 
Public PCs 
We are also offering access to IT services for essential use only at Bracknell Library, but to accommodate 
everyone’s needs, you can use a public PC up to a maximum of 30 minutes a day. This service must be 
booked in advance. Reserve your slot by phoning Bracknell Library on 01344 423149. Printing and scanning 
are also available. 
 
We have safety measures in place and ask you to use our sanitising stations and follow the floor guidance 
both when queuing and inside the building. 
Please note that the library will not be open for browsing, studying or for renewing bus passes at this time. 
 
https://www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/libraries 
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